ASX RELEASE
9 September 2020

CHAIRMAN TO RETIRE IN 2021

IGO Limited (ASX:IGO) (IGO or the Company) wishes to announce that its current Chairman, Mr Peter Bilbe,
has advised the Company of his intention to retire from the Board of Directors on or before the 2021 Annual
General Meeting scheduled for November 2021.

Mr Bilbe has been a member of the Board since 2009 and has held the role of Chair for nine years since July
2011.

Gerard Daniels, an executive search and board consulting company with offices in Australia and
internationally, has been engaged to conduct the search process to identify the future Chair. The Company
expects to complete this process and make an appointment by the end of December 2020 to provide for a
smooth and effective transition for the new Chair in 2021.

Name of Director or Secretary authorising lodgement:
Peter Bradford
Managing Director & CEO

INVESTOR AND MEDIA ENQUIRIES:

Richard Glass

Investor Relations and Communications Manager
T: +61 8 9238 8300

E: investor.relations@igo.com.au
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